
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am pleased to share that for us to continue to support our learners in preparing for their upcoming 
exams we have an Easter study programme which offers both targeted support for young people in 
specific subjects and general study sessions.  
 
The details of sessions are as follows: 
 
Week 1 – Tuesday 2nd April – Thursday 4th April  
 

 
 
Week 2 – Monday 8th April – Friday 12th April 
 

 
 
Should you wish your young person to attend one or more of these sessions please complete this 
Microsoft Form.  

https://forms.office.com/e/BAefkrBMiv


 
Young people attending these sessions should enter the campus through the main reception and 
sign in. Sessions will be held in the classroom of the teacher delivering the session and will run from 
9:30 until 3:30 with one hour for lunch. Please note that if your young person is eligible for Free 
School Meals we will provide this as long as we are aware they are attending.  
 
Basic equipment such as pens, pencils, notebooks etc will be available to those who require 
resources. If there is something specific that your young person requires and needs assistance 
accessing please let us know.  
 
Beyond this, the National E-Learning offer, E-Sgoil is offering a wide range of live online study 
sessions which can be accessed by registering here. The programme has been shared on year group 
Teams and will be uploaded to the school website.  
 
The young people of Crieff High School have worked very hard this term. I hope that this programme 
goes some way to helping them feel supported and prepared to show their full potential.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Mrs Lana Prince 

https://e-sgoil.com/easter-study-support/

